Subject: Mill Plaza

Date: Friday, July 6, 2018 at 9:18:08 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Ari Pollack

To: Rick Taintor, Todd Selig

CC: 'Sean N. McCauley (sean@mralp.com)'

Category: Colonial Durham team
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Todd and Rick-

We wanted to update you on our discussions with Hannaford. After several months, senior
representatives of Hannaford have just agreed to conduct a substantive review of our
redevelopment plans and to meet with us to go over their concerns. We look forward to working
with them and obtaining Hannaford's support of our redevelopment proposal since the plans
substantially benefit Hannaford.

Meanwhile, since Hannaford may require changes that result in modifications to our pending
application, it makes sense to defer our next meeting with the PB from July to August. Therefore,
we respectfully request that you work with the Planning Board to reschedule our upcoming meeting
to August 8. We will continue to update you as we are able.

Please confirm receipt of this email, and the requested relief. Thank you.
-Ari
Ari B. Pollack, Esq.

603.228.1181
800.528.1181
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http://www.gcglaw.com

Gallagher, Callahan & Gartrell, P.C.
A multidisciplinary law firm
214 N. Main Street
Concord, New Hampshire 03301
NOTICE REGARDING PRIVILEGED COMMUNICATION - The information contained in this
electronic message is intended only for the addressee named above. The contents of this electronic
message are or may be protected by the attorney-client privilege, work product doctrine, joint
defense privileges, trade secret protections, and/or other applicable protections from disclosure. If
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use,
dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please immediately notify Ari B. Pollack by calling
1.800.528.1181, or by email to_pollack@gcglaw.com.
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